
Researchers at Energy Department national laboratories, including 
National Renewable Energy Laboratory, are reducing the cost of 

producing biofuel from non-food sources (such as corn stalks, grasses, 
and forestry trimmings, and algae) by reducing and streamlining 

conversion process steps to producing ethanol and “drop-in” biofuels (a 
direct replacement for gasoline, diesel, and jet fuel). 

Biofuel from non-food sources is becoming 
cheaper to produce
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To learn more, visit bioenergy.energy.gov.

BIOENERGY TECHNOLOGIES OFFICE

Photo courtesy of NREL.


